INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular No. ISS/DP/017/2020-21 Dated: 01/07/2020)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

We sincerely hope that you are safe and staying indoors. As we struggle to come to terms with these circumstances where a pandemic of this magnitude has derailed the best of planning in the whole world, we are looking for ways and means to minimize the academic loss for our students.

With this intent, we are proceeding ahead with the academic session from Monday, July 06, 2020.

You are hereby requested to follow the guidelines mentioned below:

- Students are expected to join the session five minutes before the commencement of the class.
- Students should be made to sit in a place without getting affected by the movement of the other family members in the home.
- Students should take care of the sitting posture and the distance between the screen and the eyes
- The e-mail id which is used by the student should be registered with the class teacher (You will be getting a new School email id very shortly. Kindly utilize this new login id for online classes and not your personal id)
- The teacher has all rights to remove a student whose e-mail id is different from what is registered with the class teacher
- Students should sit properly in front of the camera and are expected to turn on their camera and to mute their microphone
- The chat box facility should be used by the student if and only the teacher asks them to text.
- Students should not use the chat box to text words that can hurt the teachers or his/her fellow class.
- Students are expected to attend the classes smartly dressed.
- Students are not supposed to share the meeting links with outsiders. If any such outsider is found in the class, the teacher will remove that student from the class.

Regards

Mr. Deepak Patankar

Principal